
Dear Mr Algar, 

Thankyou for your letter regarding the public consultation areas review in the parish of 

Borden. 

I am reading the information at swale.gov.uk/conservation-areas and notice that many of the 

information and photographs in the section pages 63 to 84 have been incorrectly placed. For 

example:- 

page 74 RHS the top photo is of Oldsteded not Tudor Rose Cottage/Dumbles 

page 75 LHS is not Oldstede but both photos are of Tudor Rose Cottage.Dumbles 

page 79 the top photo is not Tudor Rose Cottage/Dumbles 

page 82 the top left photo is of Tudor Rose Cottage on Maidstone Road and not a local view 

along School lane. 

Hope these mistakes can be corrected. 

My wife and I can see no reason to not incorporate the prospective new areas in Chestnut 

Street into the conservation area of Borden. 

Many thanks, 

 

Regards 

 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx, Borden, Kent ME9 xxxxx 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

 


